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Last week’s whole school attendance: 94.5%

Monday 6th January
Tuesday 7th January

Thursday 9th January
Friday 10th January

INSET Day - Staff Only
Children return
6PB Ice Skating trip
6ES Ice Skating trip
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Please remember to subscribe to our online calendar so that you receive
automatic updates into your own calendar.

آخر هفته خوبی داشته
باشید!

Farsi 

Have a good weekend!

Dear families,

As we approach the end of term, I want to take a moment to reflect on what has been a

wonderful term at The Winns. It has been an absolute delight to see our children flourish

academically and socially, bringing enthusiasm and energy to every lesson and activity. I

have spent lots of time in classrooms and in the playground, observing children learning and

playing together over the Autumn term. I can absolutely say that Winns children are amazing

– they demonstrate kindness, respect and make us smile every day. They work hard in

lessons, challenge themselves and care hugely about each other. Watching them perform so

well in their recent concerts was a wonderful way to end a great term. We are very proud of

all of them.

HEAD’S MESSAGE

I would like to extend a huge thank you to our Winns community for all your

support over the Autumn term. Some of you have given up your time to come

on school trips, to help out at reading mornings or to prepare for events like

our Christmas fair. However, we also very much recognise the support we

receive in other ways – making sure children attend school on time every day,

helping your child with their homework, attending parents evenings, donating

to our food bank – we really appreciate and value all your support.
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HEAD’S MESSAGE (CONT.)
A special shout out to our incredible Friends of the Winns. What an amazing team you are –

your tireless dedication to our school is incredible. Our Winter fair was a huge success. The

challenge of a very wet and windy Saturday didn’t stop our community from coming out and

having a great day. Well done everyone – a great achievement. We also had our first ever school

quiz this term – another great event which we hope to do again soon.

Over the Christmas holidays, please do encourage your child to continue reading. Building a

love of books and reading is one of the most important things we can do to help our children

be successful learners. Please do limit screen time. In school, we are becoming increasingly

concerned by the number of hours some children are spending playing games on devices or

watching YouTube videos which are not always appropriate. Saying no to our children can be

difficult. However, it is important that you put in place strict rules about screen time and find

other ways to engage them – all our children still love playing family board games, spending

time outside, building lego or cooking together or just spending time together as a family.

This week, our school choirs showcased

their hard work from the Autumn term

with fantastic performances in

assemblies. The pupils' talent and

enthusiasm shone as they delivered a

repertoire of songs, highlighting their

teamwork and growing confidence.

A big thank you to Ms Helsing, our

dedicated music teacher, for her

guidance and encouragement. Well

done to all our singers – we can’t wait to

hear more next term!

KEY STAGE 2 CHOIR PERFORMANCES Merry Christmas from Cybi! 🐾

This term, we are saying goodbye to Ms. Pepper, who is moving to

France. She will be very much missed at The Winns by staff and

children. Ms. Boakes is currently enjoying her maternity leave after

giving birth to a beautiful baby boy called Elliot. We can’t wait to meet

him!

Wishing you and your family a lovely Christmas break. I hope you are

all able to enjoy some quality family time together. Have a great

Christmas everyone! See you all back in school on Tuesday 7th January.

Warmest wishes,

Fiona and all the staff team at The Winns
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YEAR 2 CHRISTMAS CARDS
Well done to Year 2 children who this week have been writing and designing Christmas cards

to send to elderly people in local nursing and residential homes. What a brilliant idea to spread

some festive joy!

FILMING FOR THE WATERSTONES CHILDREN'S BOOK PRIZE 2025
A small group of our Reception and Year 6 children have been selected for a

fantastic opportunity to take part in the filming of the Waterstones

Children’s Book Prize 2025. This unique project celebrates outstanding new

books for young readers and offers our pupils the chance to share their

thoughts on the eventual winners.

As part of this experience, the children have received advance copies of the

shortlisted books – a real privilege! While the shortlist remains under wraps

for now, we can confidently say that there are some incredible stories and

illustrations to look forward to. The children are already diving into their

reading and will later share their insights and reactions on camera.

Filming will take place in January, and their discussions will feature in the

awards ceremony and special content highlighting the winning books. We

are immensely proud of our pupils for representing our school in this

prestigious initiative and for being such thoughtful and enthusiastic readers.

We look forward to discovering the 2025 winners alongside the children

when the announcement is made in the new year. Stay tuned for updates on

this exciting journey into the world of children’s literature!
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We’re thrilled to share details of an inspiring
writing competition that encourages children to
reflect on books that truly represent them. The
Book That Represents Me invites children in
Years 3 to 6 to write a compelling review of a
book in which they feel at least one aspect of
their identity is authentically represented.
 

EXCITING WRITING COMPETITION:
THE BOOK THAT REPRESENTS ME

In 350 words or less, children should explain why other people should
read the book, how it makes them feel represented, and why this is
meaningful to them. Annotated drawings or graphic novel-style review
entries are also welcomed, offering creative ways to express their ideas.
The competition will be judged by a panel from BookTrust, joined by
award-winning authors Sharna Jackson and Michael Mann. Teachers in
KS2 will share some information with the children ahead of the holiday
period to support them in their writing, should they choose to enter the
competition. There are some fantastic prizes up for grabs too, that
include £3000 worth of inclusive books for our great school library.
At The Winns, we’ve expanded our range of books celebrating the rich
tapestry of cultures, beliefs, and heritages in our community. This
competition is a wonderful opportunity for children to celebrate these
stories and explore what representation means to them.
Click here for full details and get started today! 📚✨

Please click on this link to make your nomination
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Have ideas or feedback for FOTW? Email Karen, Co-Chair of FOTW: fotwchair@gmail.com

FRIENDS OF THE WINNS NEWS

DO YOUR CHRISTMAS SHOPPING ONLINE?
THEN  SIGN UP TO EASYFUNDRAISING! 
Easyfundraising is a simple way for you to support the school. Over 7,500 brands

will donate to Friends of the Winns for free every time you use the app or browser

extension to shop. It costs you nothing extra!
Simplysign up here: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofthewinns

A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR FROM FOTW!

ONLINE DONATIONS - You can set up a regular payment or make a one off donation through

the Charities Aid Foundation. All the details can be found here:

https://cafdonate.cafonline.org/26249#!/DonationDetails 

OTHER WAYS TO SUPPORT

Then consider using Sitkins. 

As a member of Sitkins fundraising scheme we receive a 30% donation

every time you make a purchase. To order, visit https://www.stikins.co.uk/

and use  the school's fundraising number - 25586 - when making your

purchase

NEED LABELS FOR YOUR CHILD’S CLOTHES?

A big THANK YOU to everyone who has helped us raise much needed funds this term by

supporting, volunteering and donating to Friends of the Winns! Have a great break and

we’ll see you for some more fun filled fundraising in 2025!
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Click here for the full guide

https://thewinnsprimaryschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/Parent-Support-Programmes-Jan-March-2025-Final.pdf







